
 
Dear Fourth Grade Student, 

 
       Welcome back to McGinn School! My name is Ms. Urso and I will be your 
teacher for the upcoming school year. I am very excited for the wonderful 
learning experiences that we will have together in fourth grade! 

  
       In preparation for entering our new classroom in September, I have created a 
list of school supplies that you will need.  The items that are required for fourth 
grade are listed below: 

 
(1) zippered case to hold supplies  (1) box of sharpened pencils 
(1) set of colored pencils (sharpened)  (1) 2” width 3-ring binder 
(1) set of earbuds     (1) set of tab dividers (for binder) 
(1) ruler (inches/centimeters)   (2) Post-It sticky note pads   
(1) highlighter     (4) black dry erase markers 
(1) box of facial tissues    (1) pair of sharp-point scissors  
(1) colored ink marking pen      (3) glue sticks  
     

  
        (1) 3-subject spiral notebook (labeled Writer’s Notebook) 
        (3) 1-subject spiral notebooks  (labeled Mish Mash, Math and Science) 
        (1) marble composition book  
        (6) 2-pocket folders (labeled Math, Science, Social Studies, Language Arts,  
   Take Home, and Work In Progress)  
        (2) chapter books of your choice (to keep in your desk for independent reading) 
          

**Please make sure to put your name on all notebooks and folders!** 
 
       In our classroom, we will have a working snack each day so please remember to 
bring in a small, healthy snack to eat on the first day of school. The first day of school 
will be a FULL DAY, with school ending at 3:10 pm. 

 
       I hope that you are enjoying the last few days of summer and are just as excited 
for the new school year as I am! We are going to have an amazing year together and I 
look forward to meeting you on Wednesday, September 5th.  
 

       Sincerely, 
   

Ms. Urso  


